
 

 
 

Purchasing & Contract Administration 
 

 
September 10, 2021 

 
  

Year Round LLc. Dba 
Majestic Christmas Company 
Mr. Mike Kurtz 
1131 CR 561 
Princeton, Texas 75407 

  mike@majesticchristmasco.com  
 
 

To Mr. Mike Kurtz: 
 

 
The Alamo Colleges District awarded a contract on September 10, 2021 for the proposal, 
submitted by Majestic Christmas Company in response to CSP No. 2021-0006 for the Purchase of 
Holiday Event Decorating Design & Production Services, subject to successful execution of a 
contract. 
 
Please contact me at (210) 485-0115 or by email at dbernal56@alamo.edu for finalization of the 
agreement. 

 
 

Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting opportunities.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Purchaser 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2222 N. Alamo St. San Antonio, TX 78215 (210) 485‐0100 www.alamo.edu 


